CHIEF WHITECAP SCHOOL

306-683-7640 EMAIL: chiefwhitecapschool@spsd.sk.ca
WEBSITE: saskatoonpublicschools.ca/chiefwhitecap

School office will be closed from July 1—August 25, 2022. If you have questions
please email as messages on the phones won’t be checked everyday.

——FRegistration
— Inhformation

STAGGERED START Grades 1 to 8
Thursday, September 1 and Friday, September 2
Thursday Students whose last name starts with A-L
Friday students whose last name starts with M-Z
CLASSES BEGIN FOR GRADES 1 TO 8 Tuesday, SEPTEMBER 6 AT 9:05 AM
KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS & FLS STUDENTS STAGGERED START

Your information has been sent by mail to you. If you have questions please email or
phone before June 30th or after August 25th.

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS — TRANSPORTATION - FIRST WEEK OF SCHOOL — SEPT. 1 TO SEPT. 2,
2022:

Transportation starts Thursday, September 1, 2022.

Buses run their regular routes and times September 1 and September 2.
There will not be any kindergarten lunch hour transportation for staggered start
Families/caregivers are responsible to ensure their children access the bus only on days when they have classes.

Students who did not ride the bus regularly in June, even if they rode earlier in the school year, may need to
reregister for busing.

To access bus service at the start of school, kindergarten and new students need to qualify for busing, register for
busing, and have been contacted by the bus company with bus stop location and time information.

Families may contact the bus companies directly if they have questions:
First Student 306-343-2125

Hertz Northern Bus 306-374-5161

Any family requesting bus service in the fall please note it will take a week to set up bussing for students.
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